

**To:** Larry Visoski [REDACTED]  
**Cc:** [REDACTED] [REDACTED] [REDACTED]  
**From:** Richard Kahn  
**Sent:** Tue 2/27/2018 6:28:50 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Update

thanks for updates  
regarding #3 below - i thought eric work on G550 will be delayed until GIV back in service..

Richard Kahn  
HBRK Associates Inc.  
575 Lexington Avenue 4th Floor  
New York, NY 10022  
[REDACTED]  
cell 917-414-7584

On Feb 27, 2018, at 11:54 AM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Rich and Les, update for your calendar:

Spoke with JE,, update below, he wants pilots to stay in Paris during this visit.,

1-Dave and I fly Saturday March 3rd  
PBI-TEB.

2-Dave and Bill fly March 5th or 6th TEB-Paris., remain in Paris until March 12 or 13th  
and fly back to KTEB or KISP (Islip) maybe.,  
Bill, plan on arriving EWR Monday morn or Sunday, depending on departure.

3-I will go to SAV for G550 completion Monday 5th,  
I will test fly G550 March 9th with Chip or Neil. We will accomplish test flights and bring  
the G550 to Islip for Eric to start Work.,

4-March 15th Pete will input the GIV at Meridian TEB for 24month inspection.,  
Pete / Meridian offered a 10% Discount for the inspection, as well as 5% labor discount,,  
they had a maintenance cancellation which allowed us to commit to Meridian.,

Thx  
Larry

Sent from my iPhone